
 

 

 

20 June 2018 

 

 

Thank you… 

Mrs Drayton supplied the coffee for the Father’s Day tea last week. It was delicious. Thank you so 

much for spoiling the staff and daddies! 

 

 

Grade 1 reports… 

Our Grade 1’s are getting their second report on Friday (they follow a 

different reporting schedule to the rest of the school). Please make sure 

that your child brings a suitcase to school to keep the report safe for 

you.  

 

 

 

Mickey Mouse reading programme… 

Don’t forget to return your bookbags!!! 

We would like to consolidate and check all bags before the holidays, so 

please remember! 

We also appreciate your feedback… 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewfo

rm 

 

Crazy hair and civvies day! 

Break up day is “crazy hair day” at school. You can go with any 

style and colour or just let it all hang loose. This is being done 

together with civvies- so we’re really going to look like holidays 

are here! It will cost everyone the usual R5 “fine” – which goes 

straight into the Grade 7 farewell kitty.  

Enjoy the start of 3 weeks of hairy freedom (and make sure 

that all crazy styles are tamed again for term 3 )! 

 

After Care… 

After Care is open as per usual during the holidays. Please note that from 

Monday (25 June) until Friday (13 July) the After Care will only be using 

the old gate on Korhaan Street.  

If you are not a permanent After Care member, but would like for your 

child to join for a morning, afternoon or day, you are most welcome. The 

cost for half day is R70 and for full day is R140.  

Remember that if you need to contact the After Care staff in an 

emergency, you can call: 

071-876-2968 

072-568-7094 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform


Break up day… 

School closes at 10am on Friday. We will only be opening the 

“Troll Bridge” gate at 10h00, so please collect your child on that 

side.  

Have a blessed holiday. For those fortunate enough to spend 

some time with your children, enjoy every minute! 

Please remember that school reopens on Monday the 16th of July 

(unlike the government schools which reopen on the 17th).  

 

 

 

 

We’ve had a great term. Thank you for your support! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Solid Foundations Staff  
 

 


